
 
TO:  Board of Trustees/Dr. Randy Shaver 
FROM: Nancy Williams McReynolds 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  October 13, 2009 
 

The following donation has been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept this 
donation on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
Donation #2009-2010 – 102 
Description:  Defibrillator (AED) 
Given By:  Tupelo Kiwanis Club 
Purpose:  For use if needed 
Site:   Milam Elementary School 
Presented By: Travis Beard 
 
Donation #2009-2010 – 103 
Description:  $109.86 
Given By:  Artsenia 
Purpose:  For art supplies 
Site:   Lawhon School 
Presented By: Christy Carroll 
 
Donation #2009-2010 – 104 
Description:  $300.00 
Given By:  H M Richards, Inc. 
Purpose:  For student of the month t-shirts 
Site:   Tupelo Middle School 
Presented By: Linda Clifton/Art Dobbs 
 
Donation #2009-2010 – 105 
Description:  $125.00 
Given By:  Donna Daniels 
Purpose:  For Mrs. Hurt’s Field Trip 
Site:   Tupelo Middle School 
Presented By: Linda Clifton 
 
Donation #2009-2010 – 106 
Description:  $225.00 
Given By:  Dr. J. Martin Lee, Jr. 
Purpose:  For Mrs. Hurt’s Field Trip 
Site:   Tupelo Middle School 
Presented By: Linda Clifton 
 
Donation #2009-2010 – 107  
Description:  $300.00 
Given By:  Fibre Craft 
Donation #2009-2010 – 108 
Description:  $300.00 
Given By:  Shelton & Associates 
Purpose of both: For Student of the Month T-shirts 
Site:   Tupelo Middle School 
Presented By: Linda Clifton 


